JOHN N. HUGHES

Attorney at Law
Professional Service Corporation
124 WEST TODD STREET
FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601
Telephone: Telecopier:
(502)227-7270 (502) 875-7059

March 24, 2005

Beth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40601

Re: Case No. 2005-00063
Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

Northern Kentucky Water District submits the responses to the order of March
17", Because of the voluminous number of pages involved in the response, one paper
copy of all of the documents is being provided. The additional eight copies include
documents that are not available electronically and a disk of the remaining documents.
The District requests that this be accepted in lieu of complete paper copies. The Attorney
General has agreed to accept an electronic copy of the response. If additional information
is needed, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

)MJL. /¢7Z/

John N. Hughes

Attorney for Northern Kentucky
Water District

Cc: Attorney General



